
 
16 August 2018 
 
Dear Trang and Amy, 
  
On behalf of the GAC Chair, Manal Ismail, this email note is to advise you that the ICANN 
Governmental Advisory Committee leadership has appointed Nigel Cassimire of the Caribbean 
Telecommunications Union (CTU) to serve as the GAC’s new liaison to the Customer Standing 
Committee (CSC) taking the place of current GAC liaison Elise Lindeberg (Norway) - effective 
this October at the end of her current term.  
  
Mr. Cassimire is cc’d on this note so that you can effect the appropriate notification and 
engagement efforts necessary to help assure a smooth transition into his new role.  
  
The GAC greatly appreciates the service to the CSC provided by Elise during her tenure and 
looks forward to continuing that tradition under Nigel’s participation and stewardship.  Please 
advise if there are additional requirements necessary to effect this notice in a more formal 
manner. 
  
Very best regards, 
  
Rob Hoggarth  
(on behalf of the GAC Chair) 
  
--  
Robert L. Hoggarth 
VP, Policy Development and GAC Relations 
+1 424 558 4805 
 
 
 


